
President of the National Assembly and Speaker of the House of Representatives had 
visited the Secretariat of the House of Representatives’ officers, working at Parliament 
Building, for greeting and encouragement 

21st April 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Wednesday 21st April 2021, at 14.30 hrs., at Parliament Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, 
President of the National Assembly and Speaker of the House of Representatives together with, 
Dr. Sukit Attopakorn, Advisor to Speaker of the House of Representatives, and Miss Siripa 
Intavichein, Assistant Secretary to Speaker of the House of Representatives had visited the 
Secretariat of the House of Representatives’ officers, working at parliament building during the 
outbreak of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), for greeting and encouragement. The work from 
home measure was allowed for about 70 percent of the parliamentary officers and staff and 30 

percent of them still being on duty at the workplace in order to control, prevent, watch over, and 
reduce the outburst opportunities of Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic. 
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